From: Michael McAlpine

Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 8:59 AM
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jpbunn@London.ca>
Subject: Re: Next AAC Meeting - Nov. 15

Good Morning Jerri and Committee Members,
I would like to add a motion to the Nov 15th agenda for the AAC to contribute $500 to assist
with speaker costs for the Resilient Cities Conference, which is also being supported by the

ACE, TFAC and Transportation committees.

This important conference will feature several visiting speakers and many of the sessions deal
with food and agriculture issues facing cities.

Michael



